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August 21, 2017 
 
TO:  School Board Members 

 
FROM: Leslie M. Brown 
  Chief Portfolio Services Officer 
  
VIA:  Robert W. Runcie 
  Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: SOLAR ECLIPSE IMPACT ON FIRST DAY ENROLLMENT COUNT  
 
Due to the potential impact on student enrollment on the first day of school as a result of the 
solar eclipse, the Demographics & Student Assignments Department (DSA) will report the 
beginning of school year student enrollment on the second day of school, Tuesday,  
August 22, 2017.  This is to ensure that students, who may not have registered at their 
school on the first day, are represented in the TERMS student database.  Although the 
published data will represent the first enrollment count for the 2017/18 school year, DSA will 
footnote all data documents referring to this count with the appropriate date and reason for 
the change.    
 
If you need additional information please contact Patrick J. Sipple, Director, 
Demographics & Student Assignments Department, at 754-321-2480. 
 
RWR/LMB/PJS  
 
 
cc:      Senior Leadership Team 

Directors of School Performance & Accountability  
Principals 
Jody Perry, Director, Charter Schools Management/Support 

 

THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA 
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

ROBERT W. RUNCIE 
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 


